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Re: Removing social engineering from our school curriculum 
 
Dear Committee Director, 
 
I am writing to urge you to prioritise a ‘back to basics’ approach to the NSW schools curriculum. 
This should include teaching our kids core subjects such as maths, English, science and history.  
Our students in NSW are spending too much time at school being indoctrinated and their 
education is suffering. Politics and social engineering should be removed from the classroom. The 
decline in student’s international rankings when it comes to numeracy and literacy must be turned 
around and this can be achieved by removing failed experiments. Focussing on numeracy and 
literacy is crucial.  
 
Sincerely, 




